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Enrolment Request  

September 2024 Junior Infant intake  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Please complete this form in order to request enrolment for your child in Scoil Aonghusa Junior for 

September 2024. 

Please email this form to office@scoilaonghusajnr.com or post to Scoil Aonghusa Junior, Balrothery, 

Tallaght, D24 YN34. (You may drop to the school office if desired). 

Upon receipt of this form, we will post you out our application form and relevant paperwork to be 

completed and returned to the school office. 

The following documents are necessary for enrolment: 

 Child’s Birth Certificate 

 Child’s PPS Number 

 Proof of address (utility bill) 

 Completed and signed Consent form  

Parents/Guardians are reminded that as per our school Admission’s Policy …. Applications for enrolment 

to Junior Infants are accepted for children who are four years of age or will have reached their fourth birthday 

by 1st June on the year they wish to start school. 

 

Name of child:  _________________________________ 

 

Date of Birth of child:  ____________________________ 

 

Name of parent/guardian: _________________________ 

 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________ 
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